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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

I was surprised to read the Lynchburg News &amp; Advance article about the proposed logging on public land in

the area around Pedlar Reservoir. I would like to voice my concern that these decisions are allowed due to

outdated policy that allows public property to be harvested for the federal government's gain and would like to

encourage you to NOT conduct logging activities as proposed. I would whole-heartedly support the proposed

controlled burns as proactive land management. 

Thank you,

Dennis Coan

 


